
Submitter: Alan Halliday 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3075 

I oppose this measure because I believe that it is an attempt to bypass the judicial 

system that is already in place to deal with the issue at hand.  There is no situation in 

the State of Oregon that warrants declaring an emergency.  Emergency declarations 

were intended to be used in only the most extreme situations.  Using emergency 

powers in this situation constitutes and abuse of power which is a very slippery slope. 


